
  

  

     
                   
          

       

   

   

ir. J. Edgar Hoover » 

   Director - 
Federal ‘Bureau of Investigation 
Department of Justice .- "> *   
Washington, D.C. 20535   
Dear = bows ue 

Please “aecept 1 my ‘thauks for your reply of October ‘2th to my 

duquiry of October 22nd, 1966. wo Dekel agit 
     

    

I infer from your ‘letter of October atth | that ‘you 1 do 1 wot - e a 

take exception to the passage in a letter dated October 20, 1966 - 

which I resveived from the editors of TDE magaziue--rhich pessage . Zz 
<= 
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I quoted in full in my letter to you dated October 22nd—purpor ting ve 

. to describe "the FBI's complicated reporting nethods.® - a i 
ney : TA et 

. 
t: Should I decide to incorporate the letter I received ‘from the © | cos 

editors of TIE in a full-length manuscript I am just completing, - 4 “© 

I shall indicate also that I transmitted the passage in question- 5. @ 

to the Director of the Federal Bureau of Investigation requesting = 
i trust . 
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corroboration of the accuracy of the relevant paragraph. 

that this would be satisfactory. L s a a fot 
   

, Hy renewed tharks for your consideration in a replying to ay 

letter of October 22nde ee ee he 
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ee TR ew see oe eso). Yoprs very, sincere >. 

   
   

    

   
   

  

   

a wot " vee 7 : : — a ve : B aan es : : Aad . é tae Le a x 

re mw Ce et : . Is.) Sylvia ¥dogher . 

nN ke tee ee 2 West 12 Street : oh 

. New York, H.Y. 1014” - 
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